
6th September2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
Well, we have reached the end of the school year and what a fantastic year it has been!  How time 
has flown! I am extremely proud of all our children, they have worked hard throughout the year and 
made good progress. Their reports were a pleasure to read!  
This term has been a fun packed term with lots of exciting activities to enhance learning. Year 6 had a 
fabulous end of year trip to Gulliver’s World, Year 2 enjoyed a trip to the beach, EYFS had a visit from 
the farm and the children have been learning how to keep safe during Safety Week. I would like to 
thank all our parents for contributing to the cost of the trips in very difficult times. Please rest 
assured we will continue to do our best to keep the cost of trips down for you. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff at Holy Family. We really do have a fantastic 
team here who work relentlessly to give our children the very best education to prepare them for life 
at secondary school. They are amazing! Thank you staff! 

As always you can contact school at support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk during the Summer holidays. 
Emails will be monitored on a weekly basis over the holiday period, so please contact us if you need 
support and we will do our best to help.
Take care, stay safe and have a very happy and relaxing Summer Holidays. Thank you for your 
continued support, it is very much appreciated.
Mrs Tunnicliffe

21st July 2023

Class of 2023
What a class! We are very proud of Year 6 –
they have worked so hard this year to prepare 
for their SATS and secondary school. This week 
they entertained parents with their end of year 
show “I’m An 11 Year Old, Get Me Out Of 
Here!”. It was wonderful to see the confidence 
and character of the children shine through. 
We wish them the very best of 
luck as they take their next step 
on their journey. 
We will miss you!

Sponsored Walk for Isla
I’m sure you will remember that as a school we 
completed a mile walk to raise money to help fund 
Isla’s operation. Together we have raised £1165!! 
This is fantastic! Thank you to all. 

‘

Uniform
Please click here for information 
regarding the school uniform.

A Fond Farewell
Sadly, we will be saying a fond farewell to:
Mrs. Leeming who is leaving to become Visual 
Impairment Advisor, Miss Baggaley who is moving to 
Chester to start the next chapter with her partner, 
Mr Eckersley who is off to University to train to 
become a teacher and Mrs Fotheringham who has 
trained to be  HGV Driver but will start a new role as 
a Pastoral Manager at St Monica’s High School. They 
have all been extremely hardworking, dedicated and 
fun members of the Holy Family Team and will be 
greatly missed. We wish them the very best of luck 
for the future.

Welcome to Holy Family
We would like to offer our new staff 
a very warm welcome to our school.
Mrs Senior – Year 4 Class Teacher
Mrs Smedley – Nursery Teacher
Mrs Rose - EYFS TA
We hope you will be very happy here and are looking 
forward to you being part of the Holy Family Team.

Summer Fair
Thank you to all who attended our Summer Fair. 
We raised £540.   A special thank you goes to 
Mrs Needle and Year 6 for organising the event. 

End of Year Awards
This week we held our End of Year Awards 
Ceremony. It was a lovely celebration enjoyed by all. 
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